
awana 

Awana will be starting on October 7th. This program runs every Wednesday 
night from 6:15p-8p. It’s a great opportunity for kids to learn Bible verses, 
interact with Bible stories, and get some midweek energy out! If your kids 
have never attended before, registration forms can be picked up from the 
Kid’s Min table in the lobby. 

ladies' bunco night  

It’s time for another Bunco Night! Join us on October 8th, at 6:30p. There 
will also be a potluck meal—if your last name starts with A-L, please bring a 
salad or side dish. If your last name starts with M-Z, please bring a dessert. 
Also, we are asking for a $2 donation to help with prizes. Bring your friends 
and be ready for a great time! Sign up at the Info Center!  

baptism 

Baptism is an important step in a believer’s walk with Christ. Our next 
Baptism Gathering will be on Sunday, November 15th. We ask that you come 
to a class a few weeks prior to talk about the meaning of baptism. The next 
baptism class will be on October 25th, during first service. If you are 
interested in being baptized, sign up at the Info Center.  

fall family night 

Join us on Friday, October 30, from 6:30p to 8:30p, for a Fall Family Night! 
We’ll have snacks and games, and even costume contest! If you are 
interested in coming, please sign up at the Info Center so we know how many 
to plan for! 

Also, we are taking donations of candy for the event. If you would like to bring 
a donation, there will be a bin in the Kid’s Lobby next week! 

budget update 

As of August 31st, we are $14,976.88 ahead of our budget! Thank you God!

shed your skins 

This is just a reminder that we reuse our bulletin skins each week. Please 
place them in the marked bins as you leave today! The black bins are for the 
bulletins only, no cups please! 

what’s happening                   09.27.2015 

Breaking a Fall 
Luke 17:1-6


